
News for GCS Families from the Board of Directors 

  

On Board Newsletter, Summer 2019 

Thank you to everyone for another great school year at GCS! While the days may 

seem long, the years are certainly short and this one seemed to go by more quickly than ever. 
Our Board of Directors was able to accomplish so much during the 2018-2019 school year and 
we're excited to highlight some of those details below. 
  
Thank you to everyone who completed the annual family survey. Your feedback is invaluable as 
we look back and plan ahead. A summary of the survey was released in last week's Kitelet. If you 
missed it, you can view it here.   
  
If you're not joining us for Camp K this summer, stay connected through the GCS website and all 
our social media platforms, including Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and LinkedIn. While you can 
always check out important dates on the GCS Online Calendar, please make sure to mark the first 
2019-2020 school year dates down now:  

• Family Orientation, Thursday, August 29, 2019 

• First day of classes, Tuesday, September 3, 2019 

As always, we welcome your feedback, questions, and participation anytime! Please talk to any 
member of the Board of Directors or email me. 
 
 

Have a Wonderful Summer, 
Kate Ferriola 
President, GCS Board of Directors 

 

 

  

Want to Help? The Board of Directors and the Home Tour 
Committee are Seeking Volunteers! 
 

Join the Board 
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The GCS Board of Directors supports daily school operations and assists the staff in creating a 
strong community for the entire school. Members play an important role in fundraising efforts and 
spearheading many fun events.  Interested? The Board of Directors is looking for new members for 
the 2019-2020 school year! Feel free to speak with any Board of Directors member, email us, or 
join us at our upcoming meetings in August and/or September.  
 
 

Volunteer for 2019 Home Tour 

 
Calling all volunteers! The 15th Annual Groton Community School Home Tour will take place 
on Saturday, November 23rd. Please consider joining the Home Tour Committee and helping with 
our biggest fundraising event of the year. If you are interested in planning the event this summer or 
assisting in the fall, please contact the Home Tour Committee for more information! 

The BOD Needs Buildings & Grounds and Parent Rep Co-Chairs 
for 2019-2020! Come learn about these positions now from our 
experienced co-chairs already in these spots. Contact Laura for 
more details. 

 

Buildings and Grounds Update 
 
A huge thank-you to all of the hard-working volunteers (GCS parents, staff, BOD, and local high school 
students) who contributed their time, expertise, and energy to spruce up our gardens and playscape for 
our children during a 'mostly' dry Spring Spruce-Up! Projects were selected that made the most sense 
for summer camp, as we anticipated the potential of relocation for the renovation, which has now 
come to fruition! If you're around this summer, keep an eye out for communication about an 
opportunity to help enhance the playground at our new temporary site nearby. There is lots of space 
for the children to play there too!  
 

 

Spring Spruce-up 2019 
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Parent Representatives Update 
 
We celebrated the end of a successful school year at the annual GCS Family Picnic on May 
31st! The weather was beautiful and everyone enjoyed relaxing outdoors after a rather damp and 
cool spring. The children danced and sang with our live performer, Mr. Vic, and made good use of 
the playground running and playing with current classroom friends as well as cherished alumni. It 
is always so nice to see siblings who graduated from Groton Community School excited to take 
part in this annual event to spend time with fellow Groton Community School graduates. Thank you 
for sharing this special evening with us. 
 
The Board would also like to acknowledge our hardworking and dedicated 2018-2019 Room 
Parents! Their tremendous support in the classrooms, in the school, and to families is essential to 
ensure our students and families have the best possible experience here at GCS. We truly 
appreciate all of their help in communicating so many important pieces of information to classroom 
families. Thank you for the play dates, support with our fundraisers, teacher luncheon and 
appreciation efforts, beautiful front door decorations and every other special project! 
 

Finally, we would like to thank our 
incredible GCS Volunteer Bakers for 
all of the refreshments they provided 
throughout the year. Every donation 
helped to make our many school 
events special, welcoming, and 
delicious! 
 

 

 

GCS Family Picnic 5/ 31/19 with Children's Musician Mr. Vic 
 

  

Fundraising Update 
 
We are so grateful to all of the GCS families for your willingness to volunteer your time and 
participate in our fundraisers which help balance our budget and keep our tuition rates affordable. 
Every penny counts!  We had a very successful year again this year, raising just short 
of $30,000!  Thank you for your continued support and generosity!! 
 
Here is the breakdown of how we earned this money: 
 

 



 
 
In response to comments on our family survey this year, we've made a cheat sheet to give our 
families a better view of how each fundraiser is important and helps GCS in its own way. Our 
fundraising team has worked hard to balance our fundraisers to make sure we offer ways you can 
contribute to GCS at no additional cost to you.  
 

Check out our 18-19 Fundraising Information Sheet Here.  
 
 

Keep GCS in Mind This Summer! 

1. Volunteer on the Home Tour Planning Committee - contact Kate Ferriola at   

hometour@grotoncommunityschool.org to find out how you can help out over the 
summer!  From phone calls to donation pickups, we can use your help!  

2. Keep clipping those Box Tops!   
3. When placing an order on Amazon.com, remember to switch to smile.amazon.com and 

select Groton Community School as your charity of choice.  A portion of your purchase 
goes right to GCS at no additional cost to you! 

 

4.   

  

A Fond Farewell to Outgoing Board 
Members  
 
With the close of the school year, we would like to thank the 
outgoing Board of Directors members for their tremendous service 
to Groton Community School: Trisha Winroth (Vice 
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President), Shannon Baxevanis (Secretary), Jennifer Burke (Parent Representative), 
Jessica Snow (Treasurer), Dan Quinn (Buildings and Grounds), and Heather Spinney-
Laidlaw (Fundraising). 
 

A big thanks to Filho's Great Road in Acton for helping us celebrate GCS staff 
longevity and these outgoing board members at our annual Board/Staff Social 
in May with some delicious food! 
 
Come On Board! There are a few openings on the Board of Directors for the new school 
year. Please attend one of our upcoming meetings or contact Kate Ferriola for further 
information. 

  

  

Announcing the 2019-2020 Board of Directors 
 
Kate Ferriola, President 
Laura Cummings, Vice President 
Linda Kosinski, Director 
Lisa Stafford, Assistant Director 
Terri Martin, Full Day Coordinator and Summer Camp Director 
{open}, Treasurer 
Rebecca Freeman, Secretary 
Brie Weider and Erica McConnell, Public Relations 
Emily Crouse and {open}, Buildings and Grounds 
Megan Black and Bill Rochefort, Fundraising 
Cindy Lane-Hand and {open}, Parent Representatives 
{open} Members-at-Large 

 

 

The 2018-2019 Board of Director at the May GCS Family Picnic 
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Contributors to the 2018-2019 Annual Fund 

 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the generous contributions to this year's Annual 
Fund. Your donation makes a difference for every child at GCS. These gifts are spent on the area of 
greatest need the year the gift is made.  

There is still time to donate! The 2018-2019 Annual Fund runs through 
Aug. 31. Donate Here Now 

Board of Trustees 
John* and Diane Amaral 
Randall* and Kathleen Barron 
Scott and Betsy* Kehoe 
Steve* and Marie Lane 
Scott and Deborah* MacDonald 
Rob* and Laura Moore 
David Moulton* 
Peter* and Andrea Myette 
Bryan and Natina* Perrotti 
Steve* and Nancy Webber 
 
Board of Directors 
Dean and Shannon* Baxevanis 
Michael and Jennifer* Burke 
Patrick and Emily* Crouse 
Joe Walch and Laura Cummings* 
Matt and Kate* Ferriola 
Casey and Rebecca* Freeman 
Ed and Cindi* Hand 
Brett Laidlaw and Heather Spinney-Laidlaw* 
The McConnell Family 
Kyle Petka and Megan Black* 
Bill* and Katy Rochefort 
Evan and Brie* Weider 
Scott and Trisha* Winroth 

Past Board of Directors 
Andy and Barbara* Crampton 
Christopher and Christiane* Gorycki 
Geoffrey and Stacie* Moeser 
Ray Murphy and Beth Lindstrom* 
Eric and Catherine* Pauly 
David and Karen* Riggert 
Kelly and Susan* Roberts 

Current Staff 
Dave and Patty* Barr 
Steve and Jennie* Fitzkee 
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Tracy Gerner 
Larry and Shelley* Grove 
Linda Kosinski* 
Jon and Lorrie* Morgan 
David and Katy* Niose 
Paul and Inga* Nuccio 
Alejandro and Sarah* Soto 
Lisa Stafford* 
David Quintin and Bonnie Stanton* 
 
Past staff 
Andrew and Barbara* Crampton 
Thierry and Sarah* Laverdure 
Peter and Claire* Macy 
 
Current Families 
Vic Narayan and Sara Fitzpatrick 
Scott and Donna Haggerty 
In Memory of Lance Douglas May from The Halloran Family 
Colin and Molly Igoe 
 
Past Families 
Carl Rodriguez and Joan Denaro 
Mark Haman and Lee Muir-Haman 
The Herberich Family 
Linda Hoffman and Blase Provitola  
The Palakkal Family 
Erik and Krishna Paulson 
Stuart Schulman and Susan Randazzo 
Michael and Martha Resch 
Stephen and Kelli Robertson 
David and Pamela Stone 
Steven and Jennifer Stone 
Alfred and Kristen von Campe 
 
Alumni 
Taylor Gorycki 
Christopher Gorycki, Jr. 
Joshua Kosinski 
Ryan Kosinski 
Anna MacDonald 
Daniel MacDonald 
Elizabeth Reeves 
 
Grandparents 
Tom and Linda Burke 
James and Lillian McNulty 
John and Janet O'Brien 
Albert Stone 



Mary Wills 

Friends of GCS 
Stephen and Miriam Helfgott 
Rev. Harold and Margaret Lloyd 
Tim Luca 
Gerard Tarpey and Linda Luca 
Bemis Associates, Inc. 
The Feingold Companies 
Groton Mart Mobil 

Matching Gift 
Dell, Inc. 
FM Global Foundation 
Raytheon Company 

*Indicates past or present service to Groton Community School 

 

 

Stay Connected with GCS! 

    
 

Check out Groton Community School, Inc. on all of our social media platforms, including 
Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram, to stay up-to-date on all the fun and exciting activities 

that are happening every day at GCS. We welcome your feedback and invite you to review our 
Social Media Etiquette Policy under the About section on our Facebook page. 

 

Groton Community School | 110 Boston Road | Groton, MA | 01450 | 978-448-6179  
www.grotoncommunityschool.org 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yutQwfxYxegJv2WdY1EBSjRlxxGZpgBEdFKOqYuhXYJbBBEHqcLO3m0Brc1VL6KOeYdIJvjwrGBvyv1WyM9MJEVaepLpj0fsA0EiSCJw_ZGhHDuZQfvSLubi2_DPgrv4P0QM9WhrE7p0j&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yugGJxjCJMU82MIJKIN97jVgdRVpxzoNLaoV4qKgYxaQd1DMstEZWUK8zlPyCb7b1Gmjz9HjDt7BUCa3M3sTrLQCrUpUFcQhMTWXAd0HchD4VzYuTzdhcAuGdu6WWWY08dEbVfTzHeZyKKGlQDe0au4-3DRJXh42_EGaVciLlRxL1TnWlwZ1lMu2TJJ4cd2yDIEfwdY0OsQEz826_FfBdXmAlRrv20AJyk5GvaLcGg3yg2mnIMx21fxXKOo-W5e-GfZsxxuIV4eZRM9FiDhylS7XZWQWmGC3FLUYgUUg3el-hp958-iJv0DYYPtXcwt3Zs8q51okXfkZdDZxfj1phV7VfJCsJz0QMI-Ur29XkxTkmOiS6CoaNnJI1SXv2x_XNGtRZsfJmt8pca3yf_C0k6kwZ5CZ1K8xv_yni40SBm4RJyrRA7G5l5xeTzzo1Di14eqYu9xuWQYybwMbrwWeuVtAhW1aL9fhcYQLmgm46uokVbEfKQdfXKMqa87bmb-C7u3IxZiAYc1JhpBRms96k7mLnMget2Pdp8AJaTwD-v7Edkh6VXm6JOP23SR-YyBSOFfWuW7pimNr87gMyfpFG2w3WZIij7x8KRD3KIMydtHMs5K143MvsIhfEtuU-zEqJ7ZAfHs_yiwMJngL-y34J0VGVKyCCQ7cmdy3SYsHJKER9BSm7XkDHboA=&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yujRjctZkkS9v_it0KN0DWsHD5AHVA3x_E7KxwKVDAnMNX-lp9_izTuaqjXjycBhUiQhhAvcde_VEd4FTndJqJ7I7CwczNB7-x3SphWuLOgyx4MwSI0LRXQTjH7ci-j431g==&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yujRjctZkkS9vOyUKCApnkkAHSAevbmigm-ngRJq5RXu1pkJ2pUwE0i5VR_4GCW9suxy5k-jfAXKVde_V4VkqJIVtlHOV-hS3sw6CyumleP7Yfm7dVp_XiYJGN7rvTf4xPeKQ2kGjqQ_5tgMCz9nEgp8eiJ22Nesgoj4xDTqVJSaR&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yuhEOy3WJzjXKXY3aYvOV9LSGvaDLyY6QjMu248EYme9jhNNLlCgfFV5ghU4UsW5ce36cv24dt0am6Qmz5yJNPfv0GC5t3IDgyEYxPwiB4puEZaQE8Fq1ec5qao2ddszmMPzWpoqkYxDWb9CCoSZfBmpPH_n5x4akys7lLKKihFnR&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yurXn0fFW_dMF6dyt8s9uj4eKL_hHYHApgj_P-F6M_yTj-MZ9xhmNBX90p_gBUAqNzi7-2O6LpbQfrnJ3sqDpD3-hXCd5NfFnrSS1BksRH8_B0JL8FN7AGNSNoL-2Hkt1gmW5ySnFdFSL0KWa8hOZV_db8pfciSt5GPAD_4zXIMbRZE9VaORGuhFWSOJfuNJFSKpvqDzO6UCzw1V5Lk9fyz5XJGzaX7EmqegrBxWuwXGa&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yutQwfxYxegJv2WdY1EBSjRlxxGZpgBEdFKOqYuhXYJbBBEHqcLO3m0Brc1VL6KOeYdIJvjwrGBvyv1WyM9MJEVaepLpj0fsA0EiSCJw_ZGhHDuZQfvSLubi2_DPgrv4P0QM9WhrE7p0j&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yutQwfxYxegJv2WdY1EBSjRlxxGZpgBEdFKOqYuhXYJbBBEHqcLO3m0Brc1VL6KOeYdIJvjwrGBvyv1WyM9MJEVaepLpj0fsA0EiSCJw_ZGhHDuZQfvSLubi2_DPgrv4P0QM9WhrE7p0j&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yutQwfxYxegJvSUq-NCI8V9rNZQn3gj9Mpvn8KxuBoof0vqhQ0Dsb2ai4zTRCJ_TbjMRB19Noq8U8A6rKkDsp6S95TVZZyeRzPNSq6rQZg4kGTqi9nlrA7feBhfEnWOnFqomP7_yaSB6A5lowArahPWs9gy4P29tFQKYyTYys7xd0y-vTYPX402g6Ifeg55mcsrkGoCUT2FwI&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yujRjctZkkS9v_it0KN0DWsHD5AHVA3x_E7KxwKVDAnMNX-lp9_izTuaqjXjycBhUiQhhAvcde_VEd4FTndJqJ7I7CwczNB7-x3SphWuLOgyx4MwSI0LRXQTjH7ci-j431g==&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yujRjctZkkS9vOyUKCApnkkAHSAevbmigm-ngRJq5RXu1pkJ2pUwE0i5VR_4GCW9suxy5k-jfAXKVde_V4VkqJIVtlHOV-hS3sw6CyumleP7Yfm7dVp_XiYJGN7rvTf4xPeKQ2kGjqQ_5tgMCz9nEgp8eiJ22Nesgoj4xDTqVJSaR&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G-Th1ar8UED53epMGRyj-Yd9pBG40xYNR7MVPTk2kFGB6VG4Ot9yuhEOy3WJzjXKXY3aYvOV9LSGvaDLyY6QjMu248EYme9jhNNLlCgfFV5ghU4UsW5ce36cv24dt0am6Qmz5yJNPfv0GC5t3IDgyEYxPwiB4puEZaQE8Fq1ec5qao2ddszmMPzWpoqkYxDWb9CCoSZfBmpPH_n5x4akys7lLKKihFnR&c=qFHX2WtLzRo1aL4qwC_rMNA-E41600DgO4v0nlk4fgHLH9kNaGXNKQ==&ch=pToRBOR9Hi8nk9hGCZ2XMmOW_-YLDVhDEyqROOI1e3R5ZiMCTjygJg==

